
3R£3THE=IS 
P R O D U C T I O N C O M P A N Y 

303 W. Wall, Suite 1600 
Midland, Texas 79701 

(432) 682-2516 
Fax (432) 686-8318 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 7515 

Midland, Texas 79708 

December 17, 2004 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
District 1 
1625 N. French Drive 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 

Dear Sirs: 

This letter serves as our January 2005 written compliance report. The following 
wells have been returned to production: Denton #1 (API #3002525495) on 
November 4 t h and Lea Unit #9 (API #3002502432) on December 8 t h. We also 
TA'd Tamano #602 (API #3001526286) in November. This well was on a 
separate shut-in list. We are looking at Bone Springs recompletions in the 
remaining 3 wells in the Lea Unit. We are still evaluating the 8 J. M. Denton 
wells and Hamon A Fed Com well. 

Sincerely 

Scott McGraw 
Operations Manager 


